
The Centre for Legal Drafting and Research of the National Assembly s Secretariat is
intended to improve the quality of legal drafting through training and consultation on legal
analysis, procedures and precedents as well as the constitutionality of new laws (few MPs have
legal backgrounds). Its staff have also assisted the Assembly's Human Rights Commission to
better monitor compliance with international human rights standards as well as to respond to
complaints.

OGRIA is focussed on assisting the secretariat provide information to MPs on
international affairs.

UNDP, under its Governance, Democracy and Human Rights project, has been
supporting the National Assembly's Secretariat. It lias provided salary support to the coordinator
of research services and two other research staff.

c) ilateral Donors and International Nuos

With USAID funding, TAF had also supported the Secretariat, particularly to enhance
eight local staff in responding to Uic needs of National Assembly members. However, that
support was cut after July when USAID stopped supporting government -to-government
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